KOMITET DO SPRAW RADIA I TELEWIZJI "POLSKIE RADIO I TELEWIZJA" ZESPÓŁ PROGRAMU DLA ZAGRANICY

> Mr. Stanwood R. Morss R.F.D. 3 Bradford, Mass. U.S.A.

Dear Mr. Morss,

Thank you for your reception report of one of our Home broadcasts on January 7, 1963, and for the stamps. We are very pleased to make your acquaintance. Please note - the frequency 1502 has been changed from Krakow to Warsaw. The Krakow station now operates on the 1205 frequency.

Enclosed please find a QSL card in verification of your report and our general short-wave program schedule. We are also enclosing a First Day Cover for your stamp collection.

Under separate cover we are sending you some literature about Poland, including a sample copy of the magazine "Radio i Telewizja" which lists the local stations.

If you have any questions about some specific aspect of life in Poland, we will be glad to answer them.

Sincerely yours,

Director.